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October 16, 2008 

Ted Trujillo 
Law Offices of Ted J. Trujillo 
Post Office Box 2185 
Espanola, New Mexico 87532 

Dear Mr. Trujillo: 

Mark E. Fesmire, Oil Conservation Division Director, has set Case 14238, requests for 
approval of two Applications for Permit to Drill (APDs) in the Blanco-Mesaverde Pool, 
Rio Arriba County, filed by McElvain Oil & Gas Properties, Inc., for hearing before the 
Oil Conservation Commission on November 6, 2008. 

Enclosed is a copy ofthe Notice of Hearing. The docket for the hearing will be finalized 
and mailed to you at the beginning of next week. 

Please let me know if you need any further information regarding this case. 

Sincerely, 

Florene Davidson 
OC Staff Specialist 

enc. 

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive 
* Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

* Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462* http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us 


